
What’s Happening Here?
Shorten Pedestrian Crossings One-Way Conversion

Refurbish Markings Expand Pedestrian Space

  NYC DOT will implement safety improvements within the Maspeth Industrial  
  Business Zone:     

•	 Shorten crossings for pedestrians with painted curb extensions at multiple intersections

•	 Convert 56th Dr. between 56th St. and Maurice Ave. to a one-way eastbound street

•	 Refurbish markings on 58th St. between 55th Dr. and 56th Dr.

Implementation begins early Fall 2022

 Existing: 
 58th St. and 55th Dr., QN 

 Proposed: 
 Lefferts Ave. and Troy Ave., BK 

                 Maspeth Industrial Business Zone 
                 Safety Improvements

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Queens Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.839.2510 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


